NOTICE OF THE PROPOSED FORMATION
OF MEACHAM EAST LIVESTOCK DISTRICT
UMATILLA COUNTY

THIS HEARING HAS BEEN CANCELLED. A HEARING ON A REVISED BOUNDARY
MAY BE SET TO BE HEARD AT SOME FUTURE DATE. ALL IMPACTED PROPERTY
OWNERS WILL RECEIVE NOTICE BY MAIL.

In accordance with ORS 607.018, on January 19, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 130 of
the Umatilla County Courthouse, 216 S.E. Fourth Street, Pendleton, Oregon, the Umatilla
County Board of Commissioners will conduct a continued public hearing on a petition for
the formation of the proposed Meacham East Livestock District. Generally, the area of the
proposed district includes property lying East of Interstate 84 in Sections 27, 28, 33 and 34,
Township 1 North, Range 35, and in Section 3, Township 1 South, Range 35, East of
Willamette Meridian, Umatilla County, Oregon, located in the vicinity of Meacham, Oregon.
A map of the proposed district is attached to this notice. Owners of property within the
proposed district were mailed a notice of this hearing.

Classes of livestock that would not permitted to run at large within the livestock
district would be animals of the bovine species, horses, mules, asses, sheep, goats and swine.

Due to distancing requirements and restrictions, personal attendance at the hearing is
discouraged, and appearance by telephone or through written comments is preferred. The
proceedings will be conducted by telephone through 541-728-0275 and all interested persons
may call in to that number to appear at the hearing and present evidence relating to the
petition for formation. A limited number may also may be able to participate through Google
Meets. If you want to appear in person, or through Google Meets, spacing will be limited
and you will need to reserve space by contacting 541-278-6208. If you want to submit
written comments, those will need to be submitted by 1:00 p.m. on January 18, 2022, to
doug.olsen@umatillacounty.net.

For any questions, please contact Doug Olsen at 541-278-6208.



